
 

 
 

The Headteacher  
of 

The Camden School for Girls 
  
  

  

Requests the pleasure of your company at our 
  
 
 
  

Founder’s Day Celebration 
 

On 
  
  

Friday 7th April 2017 at 10.15 a.m. 
  

  

Following the celebration, tea/coffee will be served in the Art room 
  

 
 
 
 
R.S.V.P.  To Elizabeth Kitcatt 
 
c/o Katherine Newton, (Headteacher’s Office) 
The Camden School for Girls, 
Sandall Road, London, NW5 2DB.   
  
Or email  
knewton@csg.school 
by Friday 31st March 2017 


